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June 4, 2021 
 
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H.  03301 
 
Re: DW 21-___ – Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. and Anheuser-Busch, LLC 
 Request for Approval of Special Contract 

 
Dear Director Howland: 

 
Pursuant to the Commission’s temporary electronic filing requirements, enclosed 

please find for filing Pennichuck Water Works, Inc.’s petition, pre-filed testimony, cost of 
service, and statement of special circumstances.  This filing is being provided electronically 
and one paper copy is being provided for the Commission’s archives. 

 
The present fourth contract between the parties is set to expire June 30, 2021 and 

the proposed fifth special contract is proposed to start July 1, 2021.  Given the delay in the 
parties’ ability to complete the proposed contract, as part of its request for approval of the 
fifth contract, Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. requests the Commission authorize 
Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. to continue to bill Anheuser-Busch, LLC under the fourth 
contract until the fifth contract is approved and to reconcile payments made under the two 
contracts after Commission approval.  That request is contained within the attached 
petition. 

 
Thank you for your assistance with this filing.  Please do not hesitate to contact me 

if you have any questions. 
 

Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 

       
 
Enclosures 
cc: Office of the Consumer Advocate 
 


